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I would like to register my strong opposition to HB 2027 which would prohibit completion of
the riverside trail between Bend and Sun River.

The completion of a continuous trail along the river between Bend and Sun River would be a
major asset for the area.  The trail and bridge can certainly be constructed in a manner that
would protect and preserve the river resource - much more so than continued residential
development!

This bill reflects a very hypocritical NIMBY position taken by a few landowners and a
Representative who have never before shown significant concerns for the environment.

I strongly encourage defeat of this bill.

John Stockham
2137 NW West Hills Ave
Bend OR 97703
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